
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Caltrans and Southwest Gas are hosting a
public open house April 23 from 6-8pm at Lake
Tahoe Airport to discuss upcoming construction
work on a 2-mile stretch of Highway 50 in
South Lake Tahoe.

• South Tahoe Wooden Boat Classic will be July 24-25 at the
Tahoe Keys Marina in South Lake Tahoe.

• There will be a public hearing May 21 at 6pm to discuss
changing the water and snow removal fees for Kingsbury General
Improvement District customers. The meeting is at the district
office, 255 Kingsbury Grade, Stateline.

•  The  High  Fives  Foundation’s  5th  annual  Charity  Golf
Tournament is May 14 at the Golf Club at Gray’s Crossing in
Truckee. To register, go online.

• “Plastic Paradise: The Great Pacific Garbage Patch” movie
will be at the Tahoe Art Haus & Cinema in Tahoe City on May
13. For more info and tickets, go online.
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